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Anew table made its appearance at the
Orinda Farmers Market on Saturday

August 4th.  It wasn’t a local farmer selling
fruit and vegetables or a baker selling bread
and pastries.  There was nothing to be pur-
chased at this new table, but rather informa-
tion to be gathered and shared.   This was
the table of the Orinda City Council and Ad-
ministration, who came to the market to
meet and discuss issues with their con-
stituency.

Victoria Smith, Orinda’s Mayor Pro
Tem, wanted to find another way to reach
out to Orindans.  She was struck by how
many people come to the Farmer’s Market
every Saturday morning.  So rather than
waiting for members of the community to
show up at Town Council Meetings, she pro-
posed to meet them at the Market.

At the south end of the market (closest
to the library), keeping cool under a green
canopy, Victoria Smith and Council Mem-
ber Amy Worth staffed the booth.  The table
was covered with documents provided by
Town Clerk Michele Olsen: A big map of
the Wilder Development (formally called
Gateway Development), safety information
of all types, local maps, local environmental
programs such as food scrap recycling, and

“Grow It,” a Contra Costa Clean Water Pro-
gram booklet providing information about
safe pest management.

Local residents stopped by to meet
their representatives and ask questions.
Many of them wanted to know the date of
the new City Hall Open House (August 21st
from 4 to 6PM). A resident who wished to
stay anonymous inquired about a new senior
housing development in the planning stage.
Mayor Pro Tem Smith explained: “$2.5 mil-
lion has been provided by Wilder Develop-
ment as part of Orinda’s Affordable Housing
ordinance.  We are going to be able to de-
velop senior housing units where the old li-
brary used to be, close to shopping and the
new library.  That will be a great alternative
for our senior citizens when they have to
leave their homes in the hills.” 

Another hot topic for residents in
Orinda is the condition of the roads.  After
the failure of measures Q and E, residents
are wondering what will be done to fix a
problem that will not go away on its own.
Responding to a resident who asked her why
she thought the measures failed, Council
Member Worth said: “Reaching the 2/3
threshold of a positive vote is pretty hard.”
She also added that an ad hoc commission

is working on proposing alternative financ-
ing options.

Maggie Reeves, an Orinda resident for
many years, commented: “It’s great to be
able to meet our representatives face to face,
and it is helpful too!”  She left with a map of
the bike trails of the area.

Victoria Smith is confident that this
outreach will be beneficial to the open com-
munication between elected officials and
their electorate.  As far as staffing the table
for the rest of the Farmers Market season,
she is not worried: Council Members and
senior City Staff are all looking forward to
“getting out” and meeting the residents.

City Officials Set Up Shop 
at the Orinda Farmers’ Market
By Sophie Braccini

Council Member Worth and Mayor Pro Tem Smith answer questions from Orinda citizen Woody Karp
Photo by Sophie Braccini
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Have trouble keeping weight off?

Weigh 2 Health
Can help you find

& keep 
the healthiest you

•Physician diagnosis & treatment    
•Medications &/or supplements
•Medical meal replacements
•Mindful eating coaching 
•Solutions for stress, mood, sleep
•Personable, customized, simple

SUMMER SPECIAL 20% OFF FIRST MONTH

Call now for a 
free consultation 
(925) 658-2500

Nathalie Bera-Miller, MD, MPH
Bariatric & Preventive Medicine
953 Mountain View Drive,
Lafayette
www.weigh2healthmd.com

Lamorinda Resident for 31 Years

• Diversification
• Tax Deferral
• Tax Depreciation
• Single Tenant Triple Net

We help 1031 Exchange 
Investors and Private Clients
acquire Net Leased and 
Tenant-in-common properties.

THE SUREST WAY TO
STOP WORRYING ABOUT YOUR

1031 EXCHANGE
IS TO START LOOKING FOR ONE

David Waal, Principal
(925) 407-4747

2950 Buskirk Avenue, Suite 300
Walnut Creek, California 94597

Securities offered through OMNI Brockerage, Inc. • Member/NASD SIPC
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• Shrubs

• Garden Accessories

• Flowers

• Personalized Service

196 Moraga Way
Orinda

254-3713
- Open Daily -

www.mcdonnellnursery.com

Nurture your garden at

McDonnell Nursery

DOCUMENT PREPARATION SERVICES

®

Knowledgeable  People
Giving  You  Peace  of  Mind

www.wethepeoplewalnutcreek.com

Revocable Living Trusts
$399 - $499

Bill & Mary Schaaf

2061 Mt. Diablo Blvd.
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

LDA#54 CC County, Exp. 8/08

tel. 925.407.1010
We are not attorneys. We provide 

documents at your specific direction.

Call For a Free Overview

Other Services
• Divorce
• Incorporations
• Probate
• Deeds




